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30th January 2024 

  

  

  

 Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 
We are very excited to share that World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March. We will be doing lots of 

exciting activities on the day and during the week and would love for your child to dress up on the 

Thursday (7th March) as their favourite character from a story or dress up in their pyjamas, or if they would 

prefer to stay in their uniform that is fine. We will also be doing lots of fantastic activities in school including 

library club at lunchtimes, teachers will be going to different classes and sharing a story and there will 

even be a book sale organised by FOSSA after school on World Book Day.  
 
We would also love to invite you or another family member in to share books with your child this will be on 

Thursday 7th and Friday 8th March from 2:30pm. It would be lovely for you to bring a book/s from home or 

we have got books in the classroom that you can choose from. 
 
Finally, we would love for you to join in with our Extreme Reading campaign - we would love to have 

photos uploaded onto Tapestry of all the weird and wonderful places you can read. For example, you 

could be reading whilst on the trampoline or you could even enjoy reading under the table with a nice 

cushion. Please could these be uploaded by Friday 1st March and we will share these in our whole school 

assembly on Thursday as well as updating our display in our school library.  
 

 
Thank you for all your continued support, 
 

 
Miss Whitlam 
English Lead 
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